Vidarbha Youth Welfare Society’s
INSTITUTE OF PHARMACEUTICAL EDUCATION AND RESEARCH
Borgaon (Meghe), Wardha
Tel No. +91-7152-240284 Email: iper4160@gmail.com

ADMISSION NOTIFICATION
PH. D. PROGRAM 2024-25

Vidarbha Youth Welfare Society’s Institute of Pharmaceutical Education and Research, Borgaon
(Meghe), Wardha, calls the application for provisional admission to the Full time/Part time Ph. D.
Program for the session 2024-25, as per the Direction No. 38 of 2024 of the RTMNU, Nagpur.

The Application should reach the office of the Institute on or before 06.12.2024. The vacancy position
is notified on the Institute’s website (www.iperwardha.com). Candidates are required to carefully read

the Direction No. 38 of 2024 of the RTMNU, regarding eligibility for admission to the Ph.D. Program.

Dr. R. O. Ganjiwale
Principal




